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Submission written by: Anonymous 
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From 6 December 2017, we began accepting submissions on our 2018 water price review via 

Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the option to send 

us general feedback or respond to a set of questions we provided. 

1. What do you think of the prices proposed by the water business? 

Totally disagree. It's ridiculous that it's costs $287.25 before you even turn the tap on. 

2. What do you think of the proposed guaranteed service levels? 

No Response 

3. Is there anything else we should consider as part of our price review process? 

No Response 
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